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Homework














Spelling Homework is now handed out












every Wednesday and due in 1 week!












Homework tasks are in the back of











jotters with 2 to be done each week.
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A very warm welcome to Primary 6’s final newsletter of 2013. We have such a busy few weeks ahead that it is going to be difficult to fit it all in but we will try our very best! This promises to be another exciting term with lots of challenges ahead! Our School Show is just one of the many things we have in the pipeline and we are working hard to get it perfect for our performance in June!





Reminder


Our school show will take place on the 10th and 11th June. Hope to see you all there!!
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War Horse! 


Our class have done really well working on our War Horse topic and it has proven to be a fantastic choice! Our classroom was split into two halves with one half representing farm lives and the other half representing life in the trenches. You will be able to see from our online blog some of the amazing models Primary 6 also created as part of a homework challenge to really bring our story to life. A huge well done to everyone!





On a final note, a big thank you to those parents and carer’s who made it to our classroom open day on Friday 15th March 2013. The children were delighted to see you there and to share their learning with you!


Our next newsletter will be after the summer holidays when we will be in Primary 7!!!! For the final time, this is Primary 6 signing off!








